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 for consideration by the Apex Town Council 

 

 Item Type: CONSENT AGENDA 

 Meeting Date: February 13, 2024 

Item Details 

Presenter(s): Allen Coleman, Town Clerk 

Department(s): Town Clerk’s Office 

Requested Motion 

Motion to confirm the following leadership positions on the Environmental Advisory Board (EAB) for calendar 

year 2024:  

 Suzanne Mason, Chair of the Environmental Advisory Board (EAB) 

 John Garrison, Vice-Chair of the Environmental Advisory Board (EAB) 

Approval Recommended? 

Mayor Jacques K. Gilbert recommends both Suzanne Mason for Chair and John Garrison for Vice-Chair for 

appointment consideration to the Apex Environmental Advisory Board (EAB) 

 

Item Details 

On Thursday, January 18, 2024, the Apex Environmental Advisory Board (EAB) unanimously (8-0) voted to 

nominate Suzanne Mason to the Chair position for calendar year 2024.  Subsequently, the Apex 

Environmental Advisory Board voted to nominate John Garrison to the Vice-Chair position for calendar year 

2024.   

 

The current EAB members were reminded that this vote was a recommendation to the Mayor and the Town 

Council continues to hold the final appointing authority.  

 

The public is invited to re-watch the Environmental Advisory Board meeting from January 18, 2024, on the 

Town’s Youtube Channel via the following link: https://www.youtube.com/c/TownofApexGov.  The 

nomination process begins at 1 hour and 6 minutes and 24 seconds.    

   

Attachments 

 None 

 

https://www.youtube.com/c/TownofApexGov

